
To the Honerable Members of the Senate Committee on Low Aromatic Fuel Bill 2012-07-15 
 
 
 
 
I would like to express my support for the legislation to make it mandatory for low aromatic 
fuel to be the only fuel to be stocked in fuel retailers in areas where petrol sniffing is a 
problem. 
I have lived in such areas and seen the devasting effects of the abuse of aromatic fuels. I have 
used Opal fuel in my vehicle without any problems and have not had fuel stolen from my car 
because it does not fill up with anything but Opal fuel. 
Though the legislation may not stop petrol sniffing completely it will contribute to the 
reduction of the practice. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Trevor Edmond 


